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DCC 19 CARPET SPOT CLEANING

Wednesday, June 28th 2017
Between 9:00am – 5:00pm

Spot cleaning starts on the 19th floor hallway 
and continues to the lower floors. 

Please be cautious! 
Floor tiles can be slippery due 

to damp carpets. 
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Please ensure boots/shoes are mud free before 
stepping into the Building and on carpets.  
We thank you for your usual co-operation.

Sandra, Property Administrator
DCC 19

Please visit us at www.thebayshore.net


